
 
Walk report for the 11th September  Crea nan Goblar 

 
7 members of our group met at 8am at Broxden P+R and agreed to tackle the Corbett Crea nan Gobhar, near 
Braemar. 
 
We set off from the (pay and display) car park just after 9.30. 
The weather was now settled fair after the previous night`s rain and the weather further improved during the day. 
Initially walking on hill tracks then hill paths, good progress was made and the summit reached just before 12 
noon. After a look around at the extensive views a sheltered spot out of the breeze was selected for lunch. 
We followed the same route back to the cars, this time with clear views to the Cairngorms. 
Car park was reached soon after 2.30 and a refreshment stop was enjoyed at the 3 Witches Cafe. 
Everyone agreed it had been a fine hill day. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
At the start of the climb  
 

 
At the summit – looking very pleased with ourselves. 
 



 
 
 

 
Another summit picture with a second camera man and we are s;ll smiling. 
 

 
Following the route back down 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Breamar in the sun with the Cairngorms in the background. 
 
 
 
 
 


